
 

 

Holmes High School 
2500 Madison Avenue 

Covington, Kentucky 41014-1698 

Phone:  859-655-9545 Fax:  859-581-7259 

www.covschools.us 

 
 
 

Tony Magner 

Assistant Principal 
Ext. 16309 

 

David Hartman 
Assistant Principal 

CTE Director 

Ext. 16509 
 

Angela Turnick 

Assistant Principal 
Ext. 16252  

 

Bradie Bowen 
Assistant Principal 

Ext. 16206 

 
Kim Pastura 

Counselor 

Ext. 16508 
 

John Hopkins 

Counselor 
Ext. 16225  

 

Donna Adams 
Counselor 

Ext. 16212 

 
 

Ken Ellis 

Athletic Director     
Ext. 16261 

 

 

 

October 25th, 2021 

 

To Mr. Garrison and the Board of Education: Consideration for Naming the Holmes 

Fieldhouse Scorer’s Table after Mr. Gary Huhn. 

 

Mr. Huhn graduated from Holmes High School in 1962, and graduated from the University of 

Kentucky in 1966. Mr. Huhn completed his Master’s degree from Xavier University in 1970.  

Mr. Huhn began his dream job, teaching at Covington Holmes High School, in 1966 and has 

continued employment for 56 consecutive years with the Covington Independent School 

District. 

 

Mr. Huhn has kept the official score book for Holmes boys’ and girls’ basketball and football 

teams for the past 50 years, which totals more than 1500 games. Mr. Huhn has also devoted 

hundreds of hours working district and regional tournaments throughout the years. Perhaps 

Mr. Huhn’s biggest contribution to Holmes High School has been his willingness to assist 

struggling students that need extra academic support. Once Mr. Huhn tutors you, he stays 

connected to that student through their high school career. Our Students know that Mr. Huhn 

truly cares about their academic and personal well-being. He always stresses the importance 

of academics over athletics, basically because the body will fade, but the mind and learning 

will move them through life.     

Mr. Huhn is currently a member of several Hall of Fames, including Holmes Hall of Fame, 

Northern Kentucky Athletic Directors, Northern Kentucky Coaches, and Northern Kentucky 

Sports Hall of Fame. 

 

Mr. Huhn also received the "I'm Right Here Award" at the Northern Kentucky Regional 

basketball tournament for high school sports. 

 

In appreciation for Mr. Huhn’s continue dedication, service, and contributions to the students, 

faculty and staff of Holmes High School, would like to officially name the scorer’s table at 

Holmes High School as the Gary Huhn Scorer’s Table. 

If approved, we would like to recognize and honor Mr. Gary Huhn for his dedication during 

the start of the season of the Holmes Boys’ Basketball game against Newport on December 

3rd, 2021 (Our 2nd home game vs a Northern Kentucky Team).  We would like to keep this 

quiet and surprise Mr. Huhn, if possible. 

  

Thank you in advance for considering the extraordinary devotion and service that Mr. Gary 

Huhn continues to bring to the Holmes High School Community. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Ken Ellis 

Athletic Director 

Holmes High School 
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